
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guru Poornima- 2020 

Sunday, July 5th, 2020, proved to be a memorable day for PSBBians, as it commenced on an 

auspicious note with a tribute to the ‘Guru of gurus’, revered founder Dr. Mrs. Y.G. 

Parthasarathy ,on the occasion of 'Guru Poornima'. Guru Poornima is a festival that 

commemorates the value of gurus, both academic and spiritual, and marks the birth of Sage 

Veda Vyasa and the spiritual enlightenment attained by Lord Buddha and Mahavira. 

A video containing songs, slokas and dances performed by students of PSBB Nungambakkam 

presenting a melange of melody and colour was put up in all class Whatsapp groups in the 

morning and was played in the homes of all PSBBians. It certainly provided a treat for the 

senses and an elixir for the heart and spirit! 

A personal message from Mrs. Sheela Rajendra, Dean and Director & Correspondent and Mrs. 

S. Vasanthi ,Principal , PSBB Nungambakkam accompanied the lovingly rendered recording. 

“On the occasion of Guru Poornima, the students of PSBB Nugambakkam pay a humble tribute 

to their beloved guru Dr. Mrs. YGP through slokas, music and dance, to seek her blessings and 

express their gratitude. Join us in seeking her blessings on this auspicious day.” 

The first offering was a sacred sloka that conveyed the importance of the Guru, ‘a supreme 

being who moves the darkness of ignorance away from blind eyes by shining the light of 

knowledge and opening the inner eye’. This was followed by a classical dance which was 

performed to the ‘Bindumalini Thillana’, with 

different   dancers   performing   in   a   variety   of 

different locations, all edited and seamlessly 

put together! The video was concluded by 

the student comperes with a quote from 

Kabir-that it is the guru who 

introduces one to God and the recital 

of a sloka celebrating the greatness 

of  a guru. The  slokas  were 

beautifully rendered in different 

ragas.  ‘Amazing talent on 

display and real hard work -to 

put  together  such  a  beautiful 

virtual show and salutations to 

gurus.   Pranams  to  the   great 

guru Mrs.YGP and to all of you!” 

said Mr.Y.G.Rajendraa in  a 
congratulatory message. 

The students’ efforts were greatly 

appreciated  by  all.  Mrs  Gayathri, 

senior  music  and  dance  teacher  of 

PSBB KKnagar  conveyed her 

appreciation of the singing, dance 

performances and the compering as well. Mrs 

Anita  Nagaswamy,  Secretary  of  the  PTA  ,  PSBB 

Nungambakkam showered praises on the efforts of the 

school and the students “The dancers have done a brilliant job! What beautiful outfits and what 

a lovely backdrop of sarees to create continuity! Very simple, yet very creative! And superb 

editing as well. Each dancer's step continuing where the last one's ended.” Kudos!!! Another 

gem!!!” 

 

Click here to view the video 

 
Reporter, 

Cyber Pigeons, 
PSBB NGM 

 
 
 

A Rhythmic Tribute To The Guiding Light- Dr.Mrs.YGP! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wHj04AW-UkGsgH-RLKh_DbV7qGh1CXfW/view?usp=drive_web

